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CALENDAR AT A GLANCE

City Council | March  24, 2022 @ 7PM

Planning & Zoning | April 12, 2022 @ 7PM

CITY HALL CLOSED FOR THE 
FOLLOWING UPCOMING 

Good Friday | April 15, 2022

YOUR GUIDE TO HUDSON OAKS

City Information Line | (682) 229-2400

Inspection Line | (817) 335-8111

Republic Services | (817) 332-7301

Oncor | (888) 313-6862

Tri County Electric | (682) 229-2400

Non-Emergency Police | (682) 229-2454

Let us know if there is anything we can 

do to make our city better! 

info@hudsonoaks.com

REACH OUT

3/2022

BRANCH OUT
City of Hudson Oaks Community News  No. 14

Soon you will see some activity going on 
east of HEB. Greystar is breaking ground 

this month and beginning its construction. 
Greystar is a multi-family development that 
will bring luxury apartments and duplexes 

There have been many 
inquiries about the 

conditions of Oakey Trail, 
among other streets. Staff 

at City Hall are working 
towards getting these 

streets repaired for our 
residents. First on the list 

was Oakey Trail. Check 
out our newly paved road!  

REPUBLIC SERVICE 2022 TRASH 
HOLIDAY INTERRUPTIONS

Thanksgiving Day | November 24, 2022 - 

delayed by one day due to the holiday

(All other holidays in 2022 will 
not affect your trash day

 pick up)

COMING SOON TO HUDSON 
OAKS

A community Easter Egg hunt for all ages hosted by 
the City of Hudson Oaks and Film Alley. Including 

vendors, live music, EMS, Firetruck, Police Car, 
thousands of eggs and a visit from the Easter 

Bunny! One special egg in each age group has the 
chance to win bowling at Film Alley for the year! 

Make sure to bring a basket.

APRIL 9, 2022
Ages 1-2

10:20am-10:30am
Ages 3-4

10:40am-10:50am
Ages 5-6

11:00am-11:10am
Ages 7-9

11:20am-11:30am
Ages 10-12

11:40am-11:50am 

HOPPIN’ COHO EGG HUNT

June 2022

SEWER RATE
For all sanitary sewer 
customers serviced by 
COHO, sewer rates are 
charged based on a three-
month water average. 
This water usage average 
begins on November 10th 
and ends on February 
10th. We assume that 
customers rarely irrigate 
during this time, making 
those three winter months 
the lowest average usage 
months of the year. 
The flat rate is calculated 
using the water rate fees 
found on our website. 
These averages are 
updated every year. 
Keep an eye out for 
your new rate on your 
bill due April 10th.


